
NO ON SENATE BILL NO. 2134

Bill NO. 2134 is against the farmers of North Dakota. This bill clearly states that the government
can dictate how a farmer is allowed to use their land. It is not good for anyone and it is a clear
encroachment on landowner rights and beekeepers' livelihood. The bill states "A beekeeper
may not place hives within one-quarter mile of a roadway." Next they will tell farmers to cut back
their fields to keep pheasant and deer from endangering motorists. We landowners and
beekeepers are strongly opposed to this bill in its entirety and will not rest until it is disbanded.
Please do not be fooled into supporting this bill as it will lead to the displacement of many
people's livelihoods which will not go unseen.

Thank you for your time,

Landowners and Beekeepers of North Dakota.
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